
Permission to Photograph

Dear Parents/Guardian,

During the course of the school year,
your child may be photographed during an event
that we host. If you would like your child’s photo
to appear on Planning Center, Facebook, or
another platform, please sign and return this
form.

YES, I give permission for my child’s photo
to appear on Planning Center, Facebook, or
another platform.

NO, my child’s photograph may not be
posted on Planning Center, Facebook, or another
platform.

________________ _________
(Signature) Date

________________________________
Student’s First and Last Name


